
Corinda State High School is excited to offer our Year 10 Honours students the 

opportunity to be a part of a study tour to Singapore.  The purpose of the study tour is to 

allow students to visit Singapore, a bustling metropolis to be immersed in the culture and 

to experience the range of technological advancements that this city has to offer.  

The study tour will depart on Sunday 28 June 2020 and run through Sunday 5 July 2020.  

This opportunity is open to any student in the year 10 Honours program in 2020.  

Corinda State High 

Year 10 Honours  

Singapore Study Tour 2020 

Parent Informa on Evening 

Tuesday 3rd December   

5:30pm  

Paradox Room 

Please RSVP by emailing Bree Hackett bhack17@eq.edu.au  

Please include your name and your student’s name.  


